
General Meeting September 14, 1972

The first meeting of the new season got underway at 8:15 with
Vice-President Jim Wheeler, VE3EEG in the chair. In attendance
were 7 members.

As there was not enough attendance at the June meeting for
a quorum, the minutes of the May 11th meeting were read and
adopted as read on a motion by VE3EDZ. Carried.

The minutes of the June meeting were read and adopted as read.

The financial report showed a bank balance as of September 8 of
$67.62 in the account. The financial report was adopted as read.

A letter from Noel Eaton, VE3CJ, head of the Canadian division
A.R.R.L. was read and in it, he mentioned that he would stop over
in Thunder Bay if we were interested in getting together with
him. On a motion by Phil Moorey , it was moved that Mr. Eaton be
invited for a visit on October 3rd. Jim Wheeler said he would
look after the arrangements, either at the University or at a
local hotel.

A letter from the D.O.C. re our request for the call-letters of
the late Pat O'Shea. VE3FW as the call of the club. The Director
of Operations, Ontario Region indicated that Pat was not an
active member of the L.A.R.C. and so had to refuse our
application. We have until February 18, 1973 to re-apply.

The annual election of officers was postponed to the October
meeting.

Details on the H.F. Seminar to be held at Lakehead U. were given
by Jim Wheeler - VE3EEG.

P. Moorey mentioned that Palm Dairies had a warehouse-full of
stainless steel fittings and other hardware available for the
asking. if anyone was interested, Phil was to be contacted.

Regarding call letter plates, the R.S.O. representative for the
Lakehead VE3EEW indicated that to his knowledge, no special block
had been reserved by the Ontario Licencing authorities.

A roll Call was then held and meeting adjourned at 10:20 PM

Bill Klemacki - VE3EEW
Secretary Treasurer

LA
RC 

Lakehead Amateur Radio Club History Project




